FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FROM:  CITY OF STERLING, DEPARTMENT OF PARKS, LIBRARY AND RECREATION

CONTACT PERSON:  SANDY VAN DUSEN

DATE:  Jan. 22, 2021
It’s time to get your quilts ready for the Sterling Public Library Quilt Show.  The Library will be hosting our annual Quilt Show during March 2021.  Quilts will be displayed throughout the library for everyone to enjoy.  Each year we have many talented quilters in our community who share their quilts.  You need not have made the quilt yourself in order to put one in our display.  The item does not have to be a quilt but can be a quilted table runner, wall hanging or other item.  Entry forms are available to pick up now at the library or you can email library@sterlingcolo.com and we will email a form to you.  Quilts must be brought to the library by Monday, Feb. 23rd at 6:00 p.m.  Quilts will be on display March 1 through March 31.  There will be a prize given for the People’s Choice Award.   
Please consider sharing your beautiful quilts with the community during our show.
